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Dear family, 

 

We are excited to announce the next Marriage Course! The Marriage Course is a great way to enhance 

any relationship, whether you are just getting started, doing proactive maintenance, or in need of a boost. 

We will start on Friday, September 25 and will have a session every Friday until November 5. We will 

start promptly at 6:30pm and finish at approximately 8pm. The first half hour will be a time for dining as 

a couple and eating a delicious, restaurant-quality meal. The rest of the session goes back and forth 

between watching specially prepared videos and discussing privately as a couple. You will not be asked 

to share private details about your married life. SPACE IS LIMITED! Please check out the video above if 

you would like to learn more. Gelo and Kazuyo Fleisher will be running the course. 

 

Please remember that attending this course has nothing to do with your marriage being in trouble, and you 

will not be labeled as such if you attend. This is for couples to take their relationship to a new level, 

regardless of where they are at. 

 

If you are not planning to participate and would like to help support this important ministry, there are 

ways to help out as well, such as helping with the meals, offering childcare, and helping with cleaning. 

Please let us know if you would like to help in some way. 

 

 



Our Story

The Marriage Course
Sign up for the Marriage Course from September 25 to 
November 9, every Friday at 6:30pm. There will be 
delicious meals cooked for all couples in a rich, date-
night type atmosphere in our church's cafe, and a 
wonderful opportunity to enrich our marriages. Gelo 
and Kazuyo Fleisher will be running the course. The 
Marriage Course has updated all their videos this past 
year, so even if you did the course before, you'll get to 
see all new videos this time.

* Required

Names *

Your answer

Which email address(es) would you like to
receive Marriage Course updates from? *

Your answer

Any food allergies or dietary restrictions? *

Your answer

 



Cost & Scholarships
To cover the cost of the six high quality meals for your couple 
and the workbooks, we are asking couples to pay $120 for the 
course. Please pay by cash or check to the church (HSA-UWC). 
Venmo payments can be made to @Michael-Hentrich-1. Credit 
Card payments are also an option at 
https://hsa.givingfuel.com/colorado-family-church. There are 
two scholarships available per marriage course. They are 
available on a first come, first serve basis. Please talk to Mike 
or Adonia if you are interested.
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